
From: Tracy Mewhort-Buist   

Sent: April 6, 2021 8:58 AM 

To: Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Secondary dwelling unit motion today 

Hello Mr. Ferguson, 

I'm writing to urge you to vote to pass the secondary dwelling unit motion today to allow detached SDUs 

to be designated as Single Family Homes. Please set AMBITIOUS targets and incentives to get these 

done, to help decrease urban sprawl and the loss of our farmlands and green spaces. We need creative 

new ideas to improve affordable housing in the core.  

Thank you, 

Dr. Tracy Mewhort-Buist 
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